
House Judiciary Committee 
82 Smith Street 
Providence, RI 02903 
 

March 19, 2024 

Re: Testimony in Opposition to House bill No. 7454 – TRADE IN ANIMAL FUR PRODUCTS 

ACT 

Dear Chair Craven and members of the House Judiciary Committee: 

 

I am Doris Starr of Elan Furs speaking on behalf of my employer’s business and all retail fur 

stores in America. 

I vehemently oppose H 7454  – An act obliterating the sale of legal fur products with civil 

penalties for violations of such transactions; namely another attempt to ban the sale of natural, 

everlasting fur fashions. 

I oppose H 7454 because banning the fur trade attacks the small businesses of America. There 

is no justification for banning fur sales while hundreds of millions of cows, pigs and sheep, and 

several billion chickens, are killed each year for food in North America. What is banning the fur 

trade going to solve? People are still going to continue to find a way around the ban. Fur salons 

have been passed down from several generations with more and more people wanting to 

purchase fur nowadays. It has always been a statement piece in the fashion industry and will 

continue to be. 

I urge you to vote against H 7454 and continue to allow legal fur fashions and products to be 

sold in the state of Rhode Island. 

Thank you for your time and the opportunity to speak against 7454.  I am happy to answer any 

questions you may have. 

 

Sincerely, 

Doris Starr  
5140 Galitz St Apt #719  
Skokie, IL 60077 
dorisstarr@gmail.com 
847-309-0892 
 


